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Headteacherôs Message 
 

Dear all, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best wishes 
Miss A Spires ï Headteacher 
 

 
Key Dates  

Spring/Summer Term 

2022 

 

HPV Vaccinations 

Monday 14th March 

 

Yr9 PTC / Pathways Eve 

Thursday 24th March 

 

Year 8 Reports to parents 

Friday 8th April 

 

End of Spring Term 2 

Friday 8th April (Timings to 

be confirmed) 

 

Start of Summer Term 1 

Monday 25th April 

 

Summer Half Term Week 

Mon 30th May to Friday 3rd 

June 

 

Start of Summer Term 2 

Monday 6th June 

 

End of School Year 

Friday 15th July (Timings 

to be confirmed 

 

 

 

Itôs incredible to think we are now starting Spring Term 2 and our GCSE 

examinations have already begun, with our Food Technology students 

completing their practical exams this week.  Also this week, our 6th form 

students enjoyed a Philosophy and Ethics day ï you can see some photos 

from this later on in this newsletter. 
 

Last term and this, saw students enjoying a number of different events, 

including International Mother Language Day and a music extravaganza 

featuring African drumming, music and dance, along with Brazilian 

samba, percussion and capoeira.   
 

On Wednesday 9th March, we have a professional photographer coming 

into school for the day and he will be capturing photographs that we will 

then share on our website.  Many students and staff will be involved, so 

please encourage your child(ren) to be in full school uniform, as they may 

be chosen to participate in individual or small group shots, as well as 

whole class photographs.   

Children who do not have image consent will not be photographed.  A 

letter and consent form has gone home this week, to all students who do 

not have image consent.  Please return this by 9am on Monday 7th 

March, if you wish for your child to participate.  If you have previously 

given consent, but wish to rescind it, then please also let the school know 

by this date. 
 

Sadly, I need to mention the appropriate use of mobile phones and social 

media again.  Messages and conversations that take place amongst 

students when they are not in school can sometimes be unkind and this 

can then spill over into school life.  I previously shared a link to a website 

that offers suggestions on what parents can do to enable our young 

people to make good decisions around the use of phones and social 

media, especially when in school.    Please find that link here: 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/a-z-guide/social-media/  
 

Can I also take this opportunity to remind you not to text and call your 

children during lesson time. This is highly disruptive to learning and can 

unsettle students. As our school policy does not permit the use of phones 

in lessons for this purpose, there is also a consequence incurred by the 

students when this happens.   Should you need to talk to your child 

urgently during lesson time, please call the school and we will pass the 

message on.  
 

I look forward to a successful and productive new term and thank you for 

your continued support. 
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At the end of last half term, the Year 11 boys came back from 2-0 down at half-time, to beat Slough 

& Eton 3-2 on Wednesday 16th February. They showed excellent resilience and determination; traits 

that enable success. Keep up the great work!  

 
Player of the match - Kevone G 

Goals - Harry, Louis & Kevone   Mr Ratsakatika  ï PE Second in Dept  
 
 

To provide an exceptional educational experience for all where 

potential is nurtured and responsible citizens created. 

 

 

 

  

Physical Education ï Mr G Goodman, Head of Department  
 

So much EXCEPTIONAL work going on in and out of the PE department.  
 

Inside the curriculum it has been great to offer some new schemes of learning which have really 
triggered our pupils' excitement and enthusiasm towards activities such as Vaulting, Trampolining, 
Water Polo and even Fitness.... we believe that these activities will truly work towards our 
departmentôs vision of 'Developing an all round, lifelong, love for physical activity', for all our pupils 
on their learning journey at Beechwood School.  
 

Academically our GCSE and A level cohorts are diving into some insightful and informative content. 
Our year 10s are currently looking at Physical Training and will begin to understand how and why 
fitness testing can be used for top level athletes, and for their own personal gain and experience. 
The year 11s (who are not far away now from the exams), are retrieving knowledge through topics 
on a page and answering long answer questions in relation to the mechanics of breathing and lung 
volumes - all working really hard now! And that leaves our year 12 A level cohort who are currently 
investigating sports psychology and skill development, through theories such as, operant condition 
and stages of learning - all of which are ways in which individuals progress. Alongside this they are 
also understanding the true value of food intake and nutrition - no matter the level of performance.  
  

Extra curricular activities:  There have been plenty of opportunities for competition through after 
school practices and fixtures against other schools - our biggest success being our boys year 11 
football team being unbeaten in the last two games with one win and one draw - long may this 
continue.   
 

KINDNESS, EXCELLENCE and RESPECT is at the heart of what we offer our pupils in PE and in 
return they demonstrate these key artefacts in their own individual ways, across all disciplines within 
Physical Education. 
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Student feedback:  

óI enjoyed the Humanist Dr. Anthony Lewis the most. 

His explanation of what humanism is and why he 

undertook the belief at a young age intrigued me the 

most. The artifacts he had brought with him for us to 

examine were an enjoyable part of the carousel as 

they further reinforced what humanism is.  

 

óI found each and every person had 

something to bring to the table. é.I 

enjoyed asking  questions of the 

speakersô 

óI have learned that Sikhs find  God 

through peace and a calm of mind. 

Humanists find their purpose of life 

through reasoning on the world. Mr. 

Brown was very strong in his faith and 

shared a lot of information that would 

help students to go away with great 

information on how to deal with 

somethingô  

 

 

ôThe Sikhism and Hinduism representatives 

were interesting  because of the way the people 

conveyed and expressed in their religion or 

beliefs was very heart warming and they were  

passionate talking about itô  

 

 

 
 

Year 12 and 13  

Philosophy and Ethics Day  

About the Day  

On the 17th February, students had  the opportunity 

to meet and  discuss different religious and non 

religious responses to the  Problem of Evil, with a 

variety of representatives from different faith 

groups.  
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In February, students in Years 7, 8 and 9 all participated in a Music and Dance festival.  They 

experienced sessions on African Drumming, African Music, African Dance, Brazilian Samba 

Percussion and Capoeira.  

 

The students thoroughly enjoyed learning about some of the music, instruments and culture of Brazil 

and Africa in the practical workshops. It was great to see the excitement and enthusiasm of the 

students as they took part. 

Music and Dance Extravaganza  
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Year 11 GCSE Food 

Technology  
 

Our Year 11 Food Technology students were put 

through their paces this week, for their GCSE 

practical. 
 

The exam choice was food linked to a celebration 

or meat free food.  The students worked hard on 

producing homemade bread, burgers, boned 

chicken stuffed with lyonnaise potatoes and 

steamed vegetables.  There was filleted pan fried 

sea bass, salmon, vegetable rice, broccoli with 

oyster sauce and spring rolls.  For those with a 

sweet tooth, there were also cheesecakes and 

tarts 
 

It was impressive to see how confidentially they 

worked in the kitchen.   
 

They should all be incredibly proud of the life 

skills they have and continue to develop.  

 

 

 

 

Tasting and evaluating food for both days starts 

from about 12.30 if you want to come down to 

see the plated results. 
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Bedrock Learning  
 

KS3 parents may be interested in taking a look at the following link 

https://bedrocklearning.org/what-is-bedrock-learning/how-does-it-work/  
 

It provides an insight into how Bedrock supports your child(ren)ôs learning during tutor time. 
 

We hope you find it interesting. 

 
 

You may have heard that we are about to launch the Bronze Duke of Edinburghôs Award (DofE).  
 

Why do DofE? 

Doing DofE is a brilliant way for your young people to discover just how much they are capable of. It 

gives them the chance to make new friends, follow their passions, learn new skills and make a 

difference in the community. Achieving a DofE Award is a great way to impress employers and it 

helps young people see themselves differently and gain a new level of confidence. We always say 

that after taking on your DofE, you know that whatever life throws at you youôre ready to deal with it. 
 

The DofE is non-competitive and a powerful way for every young person to build self-belief, 

whatever their background, interests and abilities. 
 

How it works : There are three levels of DofE Award ï Bronze, Silver and Gold. To achieve their 

Award, your young person will need to complete four elements - Volunteering, Physical, Skills and 

the Expedition. 
 

Young people can choose what they would like to do for the first three sections and we will provide 

all the guidance and support they need. The Expedition involves spending two days and one night 

in the countryside. We provide comprehensive training beforehand to ensure everyone is fully 

prepared and has the best possible experience. 
 

To participate in the Bronze Award you need to be 14 years old.  If your child isnôt 14 yet but is in 

the school year in which his/her peer group turn fourteen, you may be able to start a Bronze DofE 

programme ï speak to Mr Meredith. 
 

Next steps : We hope lots of our young people will take this opportunity to get involved with DofE. 

The cost is £182 per person. If your child is interested in taking part but the cost is prohibitive, 

please do speak to me as we may be able to arrange financial support. 
 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. The DofE website  

https://www.dofe.org  also has a lot of useful information too. 
 

Thank you for your support. I hope youôll agree that the DofE is the perfect way for your young 

person to feel ready for anything. 
 

Sam Meredith ï DofE Manager 

s.meredith@beechwood.slough.sch.uk 

https://bedrocklearning.org/what-is-bedrock-learning/how-does-it-work/
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7.30-8.30 in the ALC. 
 

Toast, butter, jam and a drink. All free and served with a smile!  
 

 
Creative Writing Club 

Tuesday Lunchtimes in the ALC 
1.25 - 1.55pm 

 
Relax and write!  Enter competitions! 

Lose yourself with your words! 
 

Whatôs happening in the ALC during March? 
 

 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

 

Debating Society 
 

Every Monday after school  

3.15 ï 4.15pm 
 

 

Chess club 
 

Monday and Tuesday lunchtimes 

 

                 

CAREERS ï UCB Visit 
On the 2nd March our Year 12 and13 Biology and Chemistry students, had an opportunity to 

meet and ask questions to one of the biggest Pharmaceutical companies, based on the Bath 

Road, Slough 
 

The aim of the UCB visit was to broaden our studentôs knowledge of research science and 

other careers in STEM. 
 

We had three brilliant and inspiring UCB volunteers: Oliver Durrant - Principal Scientist, 

Sarah Hamilton - Principal Scientist and Rachel Davis - Head of Global Analytical Sciences. 


